PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF TURKIYE
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE IN GENEVA

Z-2022/62441669/33977724 -

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Tiirkiye to the United Nations Office in
Geneva and other International Organizations in Switzerland presents its compliments to the
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and with reference to the Note Verbale
dated 27 December 2021 (Ref: WHRGS/HRC/RES/47/5), regarding the call for submissions
for a report on the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on the realization of the equal enjoyment
of the right to education by every girl, has the honour to enclose herewith the contributions
provided by the relevant Turkish authorities.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Tiirkiye avails itself of this opportunity to

renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Geneva, 11 February 2022

Encl: As stated.

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
Palais des Nations
1211 Geneva 10




